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2nd March 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 23rd February 2018 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 1 99.3% 15 

Second Year 5 98% 0 

Third Year 4 97.9% 0 

Fourth Year 2 97.4% 20 

Fifth Reception 95.8% 60 

Sixth Year 6 95.7% 0 

Seventh Year 3 95.4% 90 

 
Celebration Assembly and Coffee Morning 

Thank you to everyone who came to Celebration Assembly and Coffee Morning today.  An extra 
thank you to those parents who make cakes for the coffee morning; it is much appreciated!  The next 
Coffee Morning will be on Friday 4th May. 
 

World Book Day 
Everyone had a great day at World Book Day yesterday!  There were some fantastic costumes and we 
raised £106.  This money will go towards purchasing new books for the library.   

 
£10 notes 

With immediate effect, we are no longer able to accept the old £10 notes in school.  If you have any, 
you will need to change them at your own bank. 
 

School Office 
Please can I remind parents that the School Office is unmanned before 8.30am.  Any calls made 
before this time, will not be answered, therefore, please use the answerphone service and leave a 
message if you are unable to phone after 8.30am. 
 

School Newsletter 
From Friday 9th March, we will not be sending home paper copies of the school newsletter; you will 
only be able to view the school newsletter online.  Newsletters will go online every Friday afternoon.  
Please familiarize yourself with the school website www.windmillhill.school .  You will find the 
newsletter under Parents – Our Letters. 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  
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